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Meetings 
Monthly meetings were held at 7:00 p.m. on the first 
Tuesday of each month at the Game & Fish 
Department on N. Telshor Drive in Las Cruces.  As 
always, new faces and ideas are welcomed and 
encouraged!  The next meeting will be on Tuesday, 
May 5th at 7:00 p.m.  

 
Annual Indoor Leagues 
The club sponsored a Fall and a Winter Indoor 
League in October 2002 and January 2003, 
respectively.  The Fall league was a mixed league, 
with Indoor, Freeman, Vegas and 3-D rounds, while 
the Winter league was a straight Indoor league.  
These leagues were both full, and everyone had a 
great time.  Congratulations to all of the top finishers, 
and thanks to everyone for your support.  Final 
standings for the Winter League can be found by 
going to www.zianet.com/omb /2003indoor.pdf.   
 
 

Indoor 3-D Shoot 
In an effort to raise a little additional money for the 
club, we are sponsoring an Indoor 3-D shoot in 
Rentfrow Gym (NMSU campus) on Friday, May 9th 
at 7:00 p.m.  Only preregistrations will be accepted 
for this shoot, so if you didn’t get a flyer, you can go 
to the OMB website (www.zianet.com/omb ) and 
download one, or call 527-4529.  Preregistrations 
must be postmarked by 5/6/03.   

 
12th Annual Thunderbird 3-D Open 
The 12th Annual Thunderbird 3-D Open is scheduled 
for June 21-22, 2003.  Even though this shoot is still 
over two months away, it’ll be here before you know 
it!  As always, we are lookin’ for volunteers to help 
us set up the shooting courses (we’ll be doing this on 
Friday, June 20) as well as donations for prize 
drawings.  If you can help in either of these areas, 
please send e-mail to omb@zianet.com or call 527-
4529. 

 

 

 

Flyers/registration forms for this shoot will be mailed 
in late April or early May, and will also be 
downloadable from the OMB website.  As always, 
preregistration discounts will apply, but OMB club 
members will pay the preregistration rate, regardless 
of when they register. 

We hope you can join us for this fun-filled weekend!  

 
Bowhunter Education  
A local Bowhunter Education effort is underway here 
in Las Cruces.  Whether you’re an adult or a 
youngster, if you are interested in bowhunting or 
even if you already bowhunt, you’re sure to learn 
something new by attending a workshop or class!  
Currently, this group is looking folks who are 
interested in becoming certified instructors.  So, if 
you are interested in being a teacher OR a student, 
please call Russell at 524-8112. 

 

 

 
 

Happy Easter! 
 
 


